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02/01/2025  15:04:562024/5410/P COMMNT Anne Mullins The applicant has listened and responded to the previous comments and concerns in the first application. The 

house is in need of immediate repair and restoration, and the applicant is wishing implement a sustainable 

design. Almost all the buildings on the Mews that have redeveloped in recent years have added an additional 

3rd floor and balconies, and I don't see why this wouldn't be permissible in this case. I have no objections to 

this planning application.
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